
FUN LUNCH–SECOND SEMESTER 2018 

CPK and Cousins Subs will continue to provide lunch!!! 
 Please note there are two separate order forms, one for each vendor. 

We need forms for EVERY STUDENT so please complete the attached order 
forms and return it with payment to your child’s teacher, ASAP. If your child is 

NOT participating please complete the bottom of page 3 and return. 

*All order forms are due by Friday, January 12, 2018* 

FUN LUNCH DATES 
February 9 (Cousins) 
February 16 (CPK) 

March 2 (CPK) 
March 16 (CPK) 

April 6 (CPK) 
*April 20 (Cousins)* 

May 4 (CPK) 
May 18 (Cousins) 

*On April 20th there will be a special Earth Day Fun Lunch!!!* 

***All meals are made peanut free.*** 

Due to rising vendor costs, the fee for each 
Fun Lunch has increased to $5.25.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to provide refunds if your child is absent on a Fun Lunch day. 

If this is a financial hardship for your family please contact Stephanie in main office 
for scholarship information.  

The Richards PTO makes every effort to include everyone. 

Proceeds from this year’s Fun Lunch will go to The Richards PTO.  
Thank you for your support! 

Questions? Please contact… 
Verna Pazaras 201-978-6750 vernapazaras@mac.com or 
Amanda Flegner 920-410-3618 amanda.flegner@gmail.com
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